
 

 

 

 

 

We are North Norfolk Primary Care 

 

 

 

You have registered with a local GP practice so that we can keep a record of 

the care we provide you 

 

 

Your health record includes basic information like name and date of birth as 

well as sensitive health information – including Coronavirus symptoms or status 

 

 

 

We access the information and share it information with other health or care 

providers so that we can give you the best care possible 

 

 

 

You have rights when it comes to your information. You can make a complaint, 

ask for a copy or raise objections or concerns 

 

 

We use your information to check that the care we are delivering is safe and 

effective 

 

Sometimes we are required to share your information by law, such as with the 

police or to prevent the spread of infectious diseases 

 

We will work hard to keep your information safe and secure 

 

 

If you have any questions or need more information about privacy, please 

speak with the healthcare provider that is supporting you. 

 


